From: Chambers - Gooley DP

Sent: Monday, 4 December 2017 12:34 PM

To: Sophie Ismail; 'Alex Millman'; 'Julian Arndt'; 'bchesterman@vacc.com.au'; 'Brent Ferguson'; 'brogers@nff.org.au'; 'kburke@vicbar.com.au'; 'gunzburg@bigpond.net.au'; 'scott.harris@guild.org.au'

Subject: AM2015/2 - Family Friendly Work Arrangements

Dear Parties,

The Full Bench has agreed to the proposed timetable set out in the ACTU's email of 1 December 2017.

However, the Full Bench expects the parties to have witnesses on standby to ensure that we use the time available efficiently.

For example, if we finish the expert witnesses on 12 December 2017 earlier than anticipated then the ACTU should be in the position to call some of its lay witnesses. Given we are hearing some of the lay witnesses by telephone, this should be able to be accommodated.

The Full Bench also confirms that the Full Bench will sit in Melbourne in the final week.

If any party wishes to make their final submissions by video, they should advise the chambers of Deputy President Gooley.

YOTA AMANATIDIS

Associate to Deputy President Gooley

Fair Work Commission

Telephone: 03 8656 4525 Facsimile: 03 9655 0401

Email: yota.amanatidis@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000 GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

www.fwc.gov.au